
If you recently tested + on a Rapid Antigen test, please review the following details and complete the form below: 
 
Please fill out this form to report your symptoms and needed information for isolation.  
 
In addition, please abide by the following protocols:  
  

• Students who test positive should immediately complete the COVID-19 Health Update form. Davison 
Health Center staff will reach out directly to the student if they report experiencing severe symptoms. 
Residential Life staff will follow up with students, as needed. In the rare instance that the student is 
experiencing worrisome symptoms, they will be transported to Middlesex Hospital for further care. 
Otherwise, they will be asked to isolate in their residence on campus and not attend class until they are 
cleared by health services. 

• In most situations students will isolate in their residence on campus or, if they live within driving 
distance, they can isolate at home. 

• COVID-positive students will isolate in their residence for at least five days, beginning at the time of the 
positive test and/or the onset of symptoms. During the isolation period, students will be permitted to 
go to campus dining locations to pick up meals to eat in their residence or outdoors while social 
distancing. After five days, if the student receives a negative rapid test result, is feeling better, and has 
been fever free without the use of fever-reducing medication for 24 hours, they may return to their 
normal activities, but must continue to wear a mask and not eat with others until they reach their 
tenth day of isolation. 

• For students who are in close contact with a COVID-positive roommate, it is likely they have already 
been exposed to the virus, therefore will not need to relocate to another room. Those close contact 
students will be permitted to attend class but should wear a mask and take a test if symptoms develop. 

• If an immunocompromised student would like to be temporarily relocated during their roommate’s 
isolation, that student should submit an isolation request form that is located on the DHC webpage. A 
limited number of rooms are available for this purpose. 

 
If a faculty or staff member tests positive for COVID-19 they should: 

• Stay home until medically cleared and report the illness to their supervisor. 
• Contact their primary care physician for medical advice. 

 
If you have a fever higher than 102, difficulty breathing, severe cough, or anything you feel is out of the 
ordinary, please call the Davison Health Center at 860-685-2470, we are available around the clock. Please do 
not call the Health Center to report your positive result unless you have the above concerns (use the online 
form for reporting). 
 
We are committed to helping you feel better and preventing further spread of the virus. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Davison Health Center Team 

https://webapps.wesleyan.edu/student/me/contact_tracing
https://www.wesleyan.edu/healthservices/office/index.html

